


 
 

1221 SW Yamhill Street, Portland, Oregon 97205 

October 4, 2024 

 

City of Coos Bay Planning Commission 

500 Central Avenue,  

Coos Bay, Oregon 97420 

 

RE: Text Amendments to the Transportation System Plan, part to the City of Coos Bay 

Comprehensive Plan, and to the Coos Bay Municipal Code (#187-24-000174-PLNG) 

 

Dear Commissioners:  

 

This letter is submitted jointly by Housing Land Advocates (HLA) and the Fair Housing Council 

of Oregon (FHCO).  Both HLA and FHCO are non-profit organizations that advocate for land 

use policies and practices that ensure an adequate and appropriate supply of affordable housing 

for all Oregonians.   

 

HLA and FHCO commend the City and support the adoption of #187-24-000174-PLNG. In 

response to our earlier concerns that the housing implications of the amendment were not 

adequately analyzed, planning staff produced thorough Goal 10 findings which detailed the 

City’s current housing need and how the amendment may help to meet those needs. This will be 

used as a good example for other jurisdictions to follow. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of our comments. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Samuel Goldberg         

Public Policy Manager        

Fair Housing Council of Oregon      

 

Cc:  Ethan Stuckmayer, DLCD 

 

 



Steve Skinner - Rcv'd 10/3/24



Christine Moffitt - Rcv'd 10/8/24



Christine Moffitt - Rcv'd 10/8/24



Christine Moffitt - Rcv'd 10/8/24



Christine Moffitt - Rcv'd 10/8/24




